
DUXBURY HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

Minutes: February 6, 2013  

Present: Terry Vose, Laura Doherty, Tag Carpenter, David Uitti, and Leslie Lawrence 

Absent: Lee Adams  

 

Voted to approve January 17 minutes, moved by Leslie, seconded by Tag, unanimous.  

 

Discussed the Grange Hall at 153 Franklin Street which is currently in a state of 

disrepair.  The CPC is no longer involved.  A letter has been received by commission 

members that on January 28, the Board of Selectmen voted to declare the grange surplus 

property to be disposed of at the discretion of the town manager. 

 

Voted to thank Town Manager Richard McDonald for the notice and to note commission 

members’ keen interest in an application for demolition for this property at the 

appropriate time so that they can administer the town’s bylaw.  Moved by Tag, seconded 

by Terry, unanimous. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for February 28 at 7:00 pm.  Ted Weihman, a candidate for 

the opening on the commission, will be interviewed at 7:10 pm.  Terry will call him.  

 

Submitted by, 

Laura Doherty, 

Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


